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30 September, 1994

Mr. Michael Kouchakdjian,

The 78th Genera! Assembly of the Armenian General Benevolent
Union will be held in Yerevan, October 12 to 20, 1994. Three
hundred delegates from eighteen countries will be attending.

The Central Board of Directors of the Armenian General
Benevolent Union would be most pleased to have your attendance
at our General Assembly meeting, 11 AM October 15, Saturday in
the Government House Parliament Hall, entrance Melik-Adamian
Street.

Louise Manoogian Simone
President

We would appreciate confirmation of your acceptance. Please
call our office, tele #27-11-65.



